
 

 

St. Peter’s School East Bridgford – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Marston Subject. Science/literacy Date: 25.11.16 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

This week we have been looking at life as an astronaut, writing job descriptions and filling in job 
applications working out how we can fit our skills to the job requirements. For example, someone 
who is good at cookery might be able use their skills to help ensure that the crew eat a balance 
diet and eat healthily or even develop food to eat in space. A person learning a musical 
instrument has to learn to memorise patterns and be very dextrous which would be good for 
remembering the sequencing of carrying out tasks on the space station.  In maths we have 
worked on translating shapes using grids, co-ordinates and word commands. As a Year Group 
we are now fabulous at singing the Christmas songs.  All in all another action packed week! 
 
We are not setting any more homework until January now, all we ask is that you keep on top of 
your Big cat Topic and let us know as soon as possible if you have any problems.   
   
We have LOTS of clothes that are unnamed in Year 5. They can only belong to children in our 
class but no one is claiming them – these include brand new St Peter’s Academy v necked 
sweatshirt cardigans, coats, trousers, school shorts, umpteen socks and a skirt.  Please could 
you write the name in your clothes and bringing it to school in a drawstring or sipped bag – carrier 
bags rip and stuff falls out and gets lost. 
 
We have enclosed 3 times tables grids; please do not spend more than 10 minutes on each one. 
We have lots more sheets in class if anyone wants extra, just ask or help yourself to the grids in 
the tray next to the door labelled times tables grids. Don’t forget to record your results and write 
down the tables you found difficult.  
 
Please don’t forget to keep all your homework and Cat Topic in the blue folders provided. 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING IN YOUR CAT TOPIC HOMEWORK ON FRIDAY 
MORNINGS. IF YOU HAVE ANY PROBLEM WITH PRINTING OUT YOUR WORK, PLEASE 
LET US KNOW ASAP.  We have gone over the task in class so the children are fully aware of 
what they need to do. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Have a good weekend 
 
Mr Rice/Mrs Marston 
Lacrosse Wednesday afternoons (outdoor P.E. kit). Please ensure that you have suitable 
warm sports kit and footwear – football boots are fine for muddy wet days. 
PLEASE CAN YOU LABEL OR NAME ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING AND P.E. KIT. 
 

To be returned by: 9th December.  

 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their 
work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your 
child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), 
please contact me or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure 

that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


